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Comments: Hello, 

I am greatly concerned with the proposed commercial activity in our national forests. I am concerned with the

impact that an unnatural shelter will have over the course of the winter months. I am concerned about the impact

to wildlife and increased chance for conflict over food. Please consider my comments and do not issue a permit

for commercial activity on our land 


